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TO BE RESCHEDULED  - FEBRUARY GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

Due to a scheduling issue and the potential for inclement weather conditions, the 
Chamber will reschedule the General Membership meeting originally slated for 
this Wednesday, February 26, at the Atlantic Sands.  We invite you to register 
for the March 13 General Membership luncheon/meeting with Governor Markell 
at Kings Creek Country Club – luncheon fee of $16.00 - menu to include Tomato 
Bisque, Roasted Red Skin Potatoes, Vegetable Medley, Shrimp Alfredo, 
Rosemary Roast Pork Loin, Rolls & Butter and Chef’s Choice of Desserts. 
Call or e-mail Kate – 227-6446 or events@beach-fun.com. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you 
have questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone 

at 542-7547. 


